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Kia ora, malo lelei, talofa, nǐ hǎo whānau

What a busy week we have ahead of us with our tamariki finishing off the final 
touches on their AKO HUI and practicing these in class. On the back page of 
this panui you will find some important details for our Ako Hui.


TE WIKI O TE REO MĀORI

This week is extra special as the 14th of September marks the 50th 
anniversary of the Māori Language Petition, an event that led to many of the 
kaupapa we have today, including Te Wiki o te Reo Māori. This week we 
encourage whānau to join us in celebrating Te Wiki o te Reo Māori. At kura 
we will be holding a Maia Tauparapara Whakataetae to see which junior and 
senior classroom are the best. How will your whānau be celebrating Te Wiki o 
Te Reo Māori? Kia kaha ake, kaua e whakama, kōrero māori! 


ATTENDANCE.                                                                                  
With lots of tamariki absent due to sickness our attendance rates last 
week were between 69 - 89%. I am pleased to announce that we are 
back to 95% with 7 classrooms with 100 % today. Whakamiharo 
whānau.


SPORTS UPDATE                                                                             
On Friday our Kaiti A and Kaiti B rugby teams had a home game with our 
netball team playing at Central School. Our teams played well with the final 
score being very close for all games.                                                                             
Rugby                                                                                                             
Kaiti A Team 6 and Nga Uri a Maui 8.                                                                        
Kaiti B Team 7 and Awapuni 5                                                                            
Netball                                                                                                                 
Kaiti A Team 14 and Central 16      


Today we have a girls and boys team playing Rugby 7’s at the rectory field at 
Gisborne Boys High School. We wish them all the best.                                                            


BANKING                                                                             
Last week with a few of our Tū Rangatira students at the Aims games 
and a few students absent due to sickness, our banking numbers were 
down. Well done to the 39 tamariki that banked last Friday. The 
following classrooms are leading the way, banking regularly every 
week. Well done to Whare Tipu, Ruatepūpuke and Whare Puawai.   
Lets see if the other classrooms can step up this week and improve on 
their numbers. Kia kaha tamariki mā! 
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PARENT AND TEACHER ELECTIONS RESULTS                                           
A big thank you to those whānau that took the time to vote for     
our School Board of Trustees. Voting closed last Thursday at  
4pm and the results of our elections are as follows:                                                                                
Parent Representative votes:                                                
Brown, Kasey 34                                                                                                             
Douglas-Huriwai, Christopher 24                                                                 
Gear, Rico 36                                                                                               
Maynard-Wilson, Alyssha 35                                                                       
Ngarimu, Katerina 20                                                                                     
Ruru, William 33                                                                                    
Toupili, Annette 52                                                                                  
Invalid Votes 0                                                                                                  


The following parents were elected:                                                         
Kasey Brown                                                                               
Rico Gear                                                                                             
Alyssha Maynard-Wilson                                                   
Wiremu Ruru                                                                      
Maringi Totoro                                                                    
Annette Toupili                                                                          


Staff representative votes:                                               
Hina, Trish 14                                                                      
Owen, Mandy 21                                                      
Invalid votes 0        


The staff member elected is:                                          
Mandy Owen


AIMS GAMES                                                                       
Last week a group of 20 students, staff and whānau support 
travelled to Tauranga to compete at the Aims Games in 
Tauranga. The Aims Games is the biggest sporting event in 
NZ for Intermediate aged students with competitors 
travelling from all over NZ as well as a few from overseas. 
This year 10,000 students competed in 23 different sporting 
events. Our Ripper Rugby and Rugby 7’s teams played 
against the best in the country and represented our school 
well with our 2 trampolinists winning gold and bronze 
medals. A big thank you to Kōkā Trish for organising this trip 
and to Matua Aidan, Kōkā Lil, Kōkā Erica and Kōkā 
Chanelle our support crew, who looked after our tamariki.




                  AKO HUI

Well done, we have 95% of our whānau booked in for their child’s Ako Hui next week. 
Booking slips will be going home over the next couple of days confirming Ako hui times. 
Please keep an eye out for these slips in your child’s bag.If you have not booked a time 
please contact the office and they will allocate you one. Just a reminder that school will 
be closed on Thursday the 22nd of September to enable our tamariki to share their    
Ako Hui with their whānau.
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